
August 2, 2006
Mr. Gary Butner, Chief
Radiologic Health Branch
Division of Food, Drug & Radiation Safety
California Department of Health Services
P.O. Box 997414
Sacramento, CA  95899-7414

Dear Mr. Butner:

Enclosed is the certificate for a member of your staff who successfully completed the following
Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
Tulsa, Oklahoma - April 24-28, 2006

Please distribute the certificates to your staff and pass on our congratulations.  Mr. David Little
received a 92 on the exam and Mr. Andrew Taylor received a 94. 

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosure:
Training Certificates

cc: David Little
Andrew Taylor



August 2, 2006
Mr. Thomas A. Conley, Chief
Radiation and Asbestos Control Section
Kansas Department of Health 
   and Environment
Bureau of Air and Radiation
1000 SW Jackson, Suite 310
Topeka, KS  66612-1366

Dear Mr. Conley:

Enclosed are the certificates for members of your staff who successfully completed the
following Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
Tulsa, Oklahoma  - April 24-28, 2006

Please distribute the certificates to your staff and pass on our congratulations.  Mr. Jason
Barney received a 90 on the exam, Mr. James Johnson received a 98, Mr. John Jones received
a 94 and Ms. Judee Walden received a 88 on her exam. 

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates

cc: Jason Barney
James Johnson
John Jones
Judee Walden



August 2, 2006
Mr. Roland G. Fletcher, Manager
Radiological Health Program
Air and Radiation Management Administration
Maryland Department of the Environment
1800 Washington Blvd., Suite 750
Baltimore, MD  21230-1724

Dear Mr. Fletcher:

Enclosed is the certificate for a member of your staff who successfully completed the following
Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
Tulsa, Oklahoma  - April 24-28, 2006

Please distribute the certificate to your staff member and pass on our congratulations.  
Ms. Fatima Bolanle Adeyemo received a 82 on the exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosure:
Training Certificate

cc: Fatima Bolanle Adeyemo



August 2, 2006
Ms. Linda Bruemmer, Manager
Section of Asbestos, Indoor Air, Lead and Radiation
Division of Environmental Health
Minnesota Department of Health
P.O. Box 64975
St. Paul, MN  55164-0975

Dear Ms. Bruemmer: 

Enclosed are the certificates for members of your staff who successfully completed the
following Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
Tulsa, Oklahoma - April 24-28, 2006

Please distribute the certificates to your staff and pass on our congratulations. Ms. Sherri
Flaherty received a 96 on the exam and Mr. Brandon Juran received a 98 on his exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates

cc: Sherri Flaherty
Brandon Juran



August 2, 2006
Mr. Terry L. O’Clair, Director
Division of Air Quality 
North Dakota Department of Health
918 East Divide Ave., 2nd Floor
Bismarck, ND  58501-1947

Dear Mr. O’Clair :

Enclosed is the certificate for a member of your staff who successfully completed the following
Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
Tulsa, Oklahoma  - April 24-28, 2006

Please distribute the certificate to your staff member and pass on our congratulations.  
Mr. Chris Schmaltz received a 84 on the exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

cc: Chris Schmaltz



August 2, 2006
Mr. L. Edward Nanney, Director
Division of Radiological Health
Tennessee Department of Environment 
  and Conservation
3rd Floor, L&C Annex 
401 Church Street
Nashville, TN  37243-1532

Dear Mr. Nanney:

Enclosed are the certificates for members of your staff who successfully completed the
following Course:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
Tulsa, Oklahoma - April 24-28, 2006

Please distribute the certificates to your staff and pass on our congratulations.  Ms. Kimberly
Gilliam received a 92 on the exam, Mr. Gerald Kwazu received a 86 on his exam and 
Mr. Jon Thompson received a 84 on his exam.

Sincerely,

/RA/

 Dennis K. Rathbun, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates

cc: Kimberly Gilliam
Gerald Kwazu
Jon Thompson



DIR R/F DCD (SP03)
PKnapp, TTD
Training File (w/o encl.) Similar letters sent to the attached list of Program Managers.

SISP Review Complete 
: Publicly Available  G   Non-Publicly Available               
:  Non-Sensitive   G  Sensitive

DOCUMENT NAME:  G:\bgu\trainingh305.wpd
To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box:  "C" = Copy without attachment/enclosure   "E" = Copy with attachment/enclosure   "N" = No copy

OFFICE STP STP:DD
NAME BUsilton:mfr DKRathbun
DATE 08/02/06 08/02/06



SIMILAR LETTERS SENT TO THE FOLLOWING LIST OF PROGRAM DIRECTORS FOR THE TRAINING
COURSE LISTED (See Below).

TRAINING COURSES:

Safety Aspects of Industrial Radiography (H-305)
Tulsa, Oklahoma - April 24-28, 2006

Mr. Gary Butner, Chief
Radiologic Health Branch
Division of Food, Drug & Radiation Safety
CA Department of Health Services
P.O. Box 997414
Sacramento, CA  95899-7414

Mr. Thomas A. Conley, Chief
Radiation and Asbestos Control Section
KS Department of Health & Environment
Bureau of Air and Radiation
1000 SW Jackson, Suite 310
Topeka, KS  66612-1366

Mr. Roland G. Fletcher, Manager
Radiological Health Program
Air and Radiation Management Administration
MD Department of the Environment
1800 Washington Blvd., Suite 750
Baltimore, MD  21230-1724

Ms. Linda Bruemmer, Manager
Section of Asbestos, Indoor Air, Lead and Radiation
Division of Environmental Health
MN Department of Health
P.O. Box 64975
St. Paul, MN  55164-0975

Mr. Terry L. O’Clair, Director
Division of Air Quality 
ND Department of Health
918 East Divide Ave., 2nd Floor
Bismarck, ND  58501-1947

Mr. L. Edward Nanney, Director
Division of Radiological Health
TN Department of Environment & Conservation
 3rd Floor, L&C Annex 
401 Church Street
Nashville, TN  37243-1532


